












June 21, 2016 -7- Report No. IES16-060 

Aurora's Drinking Water Quality Management System (DWQMS) Operational Plan is a 
requirement under the Safe Water Drinking Act, 2002, and Ontario Regulation 188/07-
Licensing of Municipal Drinking Water Systems. 

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

A budget of $20,000 is requested annually through the water operating budget to 
support external audit costs and training and development costs of the DWQMS system 
as required. This amount will be carried into future budgets as a requirement for 
demonstrating financial support to the ongoing maintenance of the DWQMS and will be 
adjusted as required to ensure adequate funding is in place. 

CONCLUSIONS 

The Town has now completed all the requirements to maintain its accreditation under 
the Drinking Water Quality Management Standard for 2015. As Owner of the system, 
Council will receive periodic reports on the performance and financial aspects of the 
Town's water distribution system. 

PREVIOUS REPORTS 

N/A 

ATTACHMENTS (Note: Attachments can be accessed at http://www.aurora.ca/
TownHall/Pages/Council-and-Committee-Meetings/Agendas-and-Minutes.aspx)

• Appendix "A" AET Group Internal Audit Report (December 1, 2015)
• Appendix "B" NSF System Audit Report (June 16, 2015)
• Appendix "C" MOE System Inspection Report (August 6, 2015)
• Appendix "D" Minutes of Management Review Meeting (March 4, 2016)

PRE-SUBMISSION REVIEW 

Executive Leadership Team meeting of June 2, 2016 

Prepared by: Lindsay Hayworth, Supervisor, Water/Wastewater - Ext. 3442

I/mar imanovskis 
Director, Infrastructure & 
Environmental Services 


































































































